Norwich Castle Information Sheet

Year 4 are going to Norwich Castle to step back in time on Friday 3rd

February. Thisis a curriculum trip. They will get the opportunity to talk to a
Roman Soldier, discuss tactics and find out what it was like to be part of the
Roman Army. They will speak with members of an Iceni tribe and find out how
they feel about their defeated hero - Boudicca. They will hear about life under
the rule of the Romans.

Not only will the children get the opportunity to handle replicas and some real
roman artefacts, they will also get to make their own torc. This dip into history
will give a very real look into how Boudicca's people held onto her vision of
"Warrior Queen", even in death, and also how the Romans influenced and
changed a nation.

In order to keep the costs as low as possible Clenchwarton and Walpole Cross
Keys will be joining us on this trip. As we will be there all day a packed lunch will
be needed. Please indicate on this form whether you will require a school
packed lunch.

To make the very most of this day, we will be leaving school at 8.40am and
therefore need to ask all children to be in school by 8.30am. We expect to return
to school at the end of the school day, however we will keep you informed if this
changes for any reason by text.

The cost of this trip will be £11.00 and can be paid on Parentpay. Payments can
be made in instalments of £3.00 or more, however full payment should be made
by 31st January please.

If assistance is required with the cost of this visit, please contact the school to
obtain an application form for the schools Learner support fund. If insufficient



contributions are raised to fund this trip, the school reserves the right to cancel
this excursion.

Further remittance advice is available within the schools charging and

remittance policy available on the school website and parents are encouraged to
refer to this.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Yours sincerely,

Miss R Tuvey
Class Teacher



